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To our Japanese colleagues dedicated to the polymer
field,

In my own name and in the name of all members of the
Institute of Macromolecules of the Federal University of
Rio de Janeiro (Brazil),

From the opposite side of the earth, in a friendly country
where many nationals come from Japan,

I send our congratulations for the very important and
vast contribution of the Society of Polymer Science of
Japan to the scientific progress of the world.

Eloisa Biasotto Mano
Universidade Federal do Rio de Janeiro

It is a great pleasure for me to send my cordial greetings
to all polymer scientists in Japan at the occasion of the 30th
anniversary of the Society of Polymer Science, Japan

Most sincerely
H.F. Mark
Polytechnic Institute of New York

On behalf of the faculty of the Macromolecular Research
Center and the Ph. D. Program Committee in Macromole-
cular Science and Engineering at the University of Michi-
gan, I am happy to convey congratulations to the Society
of Polymer Science of Japan on the occasion of the 30th
anniversary of its establishment.

We are very pleased to extend our very best wishes, and
as Director of the Macromolecular Research Center, I
extend my personal congratulations.

With kindest regards,

Sincerely,

Charles G. Overberger
The University of Michigan
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